
 

We were unable to reach an agreement to continue carrying Nexstar’s programming 

before our agreement expired on October 14, 2022.  We do not currently have the rights to 

provide this programming, and it will be temporarily removed from the Fios TV lineup. 

  

Rest assured, we understand that you value Nexstar’s content, and we are working  

hard to reach a deal that will allow you to keep enjoying the programming you love. 
 

For a full list of channels affected and updates, visit verizon.com/Nexstar. 

 

 

 


